
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Police Department

 
2030 North Arlington Avenue, Duluth, MN 55811
218-730-5400 | www.duluthmn.gov | Gordon Ramsay, Chief of Police
 
For more information contact Jim Hansen, Public Information Officer 218-390-2232

     
DATE: 04/11/2013
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Duluth Police Warn Citizens to limit travel during Winter Storm
CASE NO.: 
INCIDENT DATE :04/11/2013
INCIDENT TIME: 1:05PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Duluth, MN
SUBJECT: Duluth Police Warn Citizens to limit travel during Winter Storm
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

 

 

Due to the current Winter Storm in Duluth travel has become difficult and
dangerous. Blowing and drifting snow have made driving conditions deteriorate rapidly.  
The slippery conditions and poor visibility have contributed to over 20 crashes within the
past two hours.  

The Duluth Police Department is asking that residents stay home and only travel if necessary.

   

   


